
Secretaries Report 2025 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank the current committee Katrina Gosney, Cherie Jackson, Zoe 
Charles, Kara Waters, Rayanna Jackson, Melissa Whyte and Ellie Hill for all their hard work over the past 
year as it does take a lot of time and commitment to keep the Society running smoothly and without them 
there would not be a Society.    

The North Island and South Island Pinto shows were both successfully run again this season, thank you to all 
those who contributed to the smooth running of both shows, behind the scenes and on the day. The North 
Island ran its first standalone show in a few years, and it was very successful. We hope to build on its 
success for the next one. 

I would like to thank the following for generously supporting the North Island & South Island 
Championship Shows.  We really appreciate the sponsorship provided. 

• Alice Hamer 

• Desdev Engineering 

• H.S Carpentry 

• LD Equestrian 

• Movement Matters Equine Sports Therapy 

• Richards Secondhand Shop 

• Vetora Waikato 

• Zoe Charles 

 

Prize Sponsors 

• Amanda Walker 
• Brooklea Browbands 
• Burwood Produce 
• Canter for Cancer 
• DSH Equine 
• Equine Super Goo 
• Fourflax 
• Foxy Browbands 
• Get Nailed by Ash 
• Heiniger 
• Hippo Health 
• Honey Trap 
• Katrina Gosney 
• The Stable DoorVetpro 
• Zeberdee Equine 
• Zoe Charles 

 
The Horse of the Year Show ran well, it was great to see all the Pinto’s competing in the Inhand and Ridden 
sections.  I would also like to thank the generous sponsors who supported the Pinto section, it really is 
appreciated.  

Horse of the Year Show 2025 Sponsors  

• Dudding Contractors  

• Jo & Glenn Dudding 

• Matoskah Bullyz 

• Equi-Smart  

• Phone Life  



• Ground Up Fencing 

• Regal Farm 

• Sheet Piling & Contracting NZ Ltd 

• Equi-Smart 

 
Many A&P shows throughout the country continued to run Pinto sections or included a Best Registered 
class. I cannot stress enough how important it is to support these shows as we will lose them if we do not 
enter the classes.    

If you have any feedback on any improvements or suggestions, please let me or one of the committee 
members know.  As we are only good as our members.    

Regards   

 Julie Pascoe   

 

 


